
 

MONTGOMERY TOWNSHIP SCHOOLS 
Office of the Superintendent 

1014 ROUTE 601 • SKILLMAN , NJ • 08558-2119 
Telephone: (609) 466-7601 - Fax: (609) 466-0944 

Date: April 30, 2025 

Subject: New Upper Middle School Principal 

Dear Montgomery Township School District Community, 

After an extensive search, I am excited to share that at last night's Board of Education 
Meeting Mr. Mark Accardi was appointed as Principal of the Montgomery Upper Middle 
School. Mr. Accardi will officially begin his new role on July 1, 2025. 

Mr. Accardi began his career in education as a Special Education teacher and holds multiple 
education degrees from The College of New Jersey. Throughout his time at UMS, he has 
shown a deep commitment to creating a welcoming environment where every student feels 
valued and supported. He believes that individuality and empathy are essential to helping 
students access the education they deserve, and he has worked closely with staff to ensure 
that every student knows they belong at UMS. Mr. Accardi has served as the UMS Vice 
Principal since July 2021. 

Please join me in extending best wishes for success to Mr. Accardi in his new role. 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Mary E. McLoughlin 
Superintendent of Schools 


